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PRIZE WINNERS FOR THE
YEAR

MONDAY PRIZE WINNERS

New Years Handicap Pairs: Annemarie Tangney and
John Aitcheson, runners up: Judy Bevin and Stuart
Whyte.

Three Night Individual: Jen Macartney, runner up:
Dawn Brieseman.

Autumn Handicap Pairs: Jen Macartney and Naomi
Mottershead, runners-up: Pat Scanlon and Lynne
Newell.

Winter Handicap Pairs: Dale Cameron and Brian John-
son, runners-up: Pat Scanlon and Lynne Newell.

Brooklands Village Pairs: Dawn Brieseman and Helen
Haig; runners-up: .Alice Thomson and Avril Power.

Mabel Porteous Trophy: Avril Power and runner up:
Jenni Wright.

Janefield Handicap Pairs: Judy Bevin and Barbara
Wilkes; runners up: Dale Cameron and Judy Moore.

Spring Handicap Pairs: Mavis Hastie and lan Van
Delft, runners—up: Gabrielle Campbell and Marijke
Schofield.

Christmas Pairs: Shirley Bosworth and Elizabeth
White, runners-up: Diane Lawlor and Rose Markby.

Championship Pairs: Claire Rombouts and Dawn
Brieseman, runners-up: Fiona Ellis and Brian Ellis.

Alf Tulk Trophy: Judy Moore.

WEDNESDAY PRIZE WINNERS

New Years Handicap Pairs: Alan Lewthwaite and Val
Wilson, runners-up: Jill Reid and Brenda Shine.

Ray Howes Memorial Trophy: Robert Cowan, run-
ner-up: Judith Smeijers.

Winter Pairs: John Aitcheson and Stuart Whyte;
runners up: Jen Macartney and Judith Smeijers.

President’s Pairs: Lyn Clark and Christine Samson
runners-up: Christine Kerr and Judith Smeijers.

Noel Kerr Memorial Trophy: Lyn Clark, runner-up:
Alan Lewthwaite

Spring Pairs: John Aitcheson and Robert Cowan;
runners-up: Dale Cameron and Laurie Smeijers.

Christmas Pairs: Robert Cowan and Vivienne Cow-
an, runners-up: Judith Smeijers and Laurie Smeijers

Holiday Pairs: Jen Macartney and Vivienne Cowan;
runners-up: Keith Spence and Robert Cowan.

Championship Pairs: John Sheehy and Robert Cow-
an; runners-up: Kristen Collins and Tim Webb.

Mosgiel Borough Council Centennial Cup: Robert
Cowan; runner-up:

Bert Matthews Trophy: Jen Macartney and Alan
Lewthwaite.

The Christmas party was held tonight and it was
very successful. There was about 47 people attend-
ing the dinner which was great to see. Thanks to all
those that took part in organising it. The meal was
really delicious (Thanks Robert Cowan and his
team).










